
 
 
 
 
 
From: General Secretary LBBUI  
Sent: Thursday 9 April 2020 12:23 
Subject: Leinster Branch AGM- Postponed. 
 
Dear Club Secretaries, Executive Members, Trustees, Honorary Members and Vice Presidents, 
 
 
MY email to you of 2nd March refers. In that email, I notified you that the Leinster Branch Annual 
General meeting was scheduled to take place on 26th April. 
  
I am now emailing to advise that this has date has been cancelled and the meeting has been 
deferred to a date, yet to be agreed. 
  
We will notify you when it is appropriate to advise a new date. 
  
Take care and regards 
  

Kind Regards,   

Betty  
Acting General Secretary 
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